
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you all for your continued support this term. It 
certainly has been a different way to end the 
year than we are used to and we have very 
much missed hearing the children throughout 
the corridors, getting excited for Christmas. 

We hope you manage to have a safe Christmas 
with loved ones and we wish you all a very 
Happy New Year. We look forward to welcoming 
you all back in 2021. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Westlands Primary School 

16th December 2020
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A reminder that the 
last day of term is 
Wednesday 16th 
December for any 

key worker children 
we have in school. 

A reminder that the 
first day of term is 

Monday 4th January 
for ALL children
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Thank you to all of 
the NHS workers for 
all of your hard work 

each day we all 
applaud you!

EYFS shared their Thank you messages! 
 EYFS children gave thanks to all those who 

have helped us during COVID-19. 
We added decorations to a special thank you 

tree at Milton Creek County Park. The decorations have been made with 
biodegradable material to support the 

biodiversity of our natural environment. We received some amazing thank you messages 
to go onto these decorations and was able to 

add them to a thank you tree.Thankyou ! 



Thank you to all of 
the NHS workers for 
all of your hard work 

each day we all 
applaud you!
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Have fun, stay safe! Mrs Strachan 

Enjoy your 
Christmas! 

Keep smiling!
Miss Colverson

You have all 
worked so hard! 

Have a wonderful 
Christmas! 

Miss Owens :)

You should all be proud of 

your hard work this term! 

Merry Christmas!

 Miss Rayner

Well Done 
to every child in EYFS for all their  continued hard work and effort since starting school.  We wish you and your families a lovely Christmas and a happy and healthy New 

Year.

EYFS Team

Enjoy your 
Christmas break 
everybody, I can't 
wait to see you all 
in the new year. 
Miss Daniells :)

It has been a real joy this 
year to play and work 

alongside you all. 
You have achieved so 

much! Wishing you a happy 
Christmas. See you in the 

new year. Mrs Beech 

EYFS
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A joke from Miss Soto:
What kind of music do elves 
listen to?   Wrap :)

Year 1

We cannot wait to 
see you next term 
to start our new 
topic: 
    Dinosaur Roar!

A joke from Mrs Watson:
What do snowmen have for 
breakfast?   
                 Snowflakes

Well done to Year 1 for 
such amazing work in 
class this term! Everyone 
has worked super hard 
and we can't wait to be 
back in school with you 
all again in the new year.

Stay Safe 
everyone and 
see you soon!

      A joke from Mrs Hardgrave:
What does Mrs Christmas say to 
Father Christmas when it is cloudy?      
It looks like rain, dear!!



Hello Coral class,
I hope are excited about 
Christmas-  it’s not long 
now .  I hope you have a 
lovely break and spend 
time with your families.

See you very soon
Love Mrs McIntyre 

Hello Crystal class and the rest of year 2! 
I hope you are having fun at home, doing 

lots of learning and getting into the Christmas spirit. As you can see I’ve been busy decorating at home and 
spending time with my family as well as 

preparing lots of fun activities for you all 
to be doing. I hope you all have a merry 
Christmas, a happy new year and I look forward to seeing you all soon!Miss De Lacey

Year 
2 
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Hello Jade class,
Sending a message to say well done 
with your online learning these past 

weeks, you have been amazing! 
I hope you have a wonderful 

Christmas time with your family and 
that you have lots of fun! 

Happy Christmas, I look forward to 
seeing you soon! 

Mrs Judge 



Hi Pearl Class..
What a strange end to the 

term! Thank you for being 

amazing and still working 

super hard online! Can’t 
wait to see you all in January! Happy Christmas :) 
Miss Kierans & Mrs Mendham x

Year 
3
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Hello Opal Class! 

I just wanted to wish you all a 

very merry Christmas. This has 

been a different end of term to 

our usual celebrations in school, 

but I hope you’re having fun and 

being good. 

See you soon,

Miss Hornett 

Hi Diamond Class!I hope you are all 

doing well! I have loved seeing all 
your hard work on the Google 

Classroom and seeing how much 

maths and reading you have been 

doing on TTrockstars and Epic! I am 

so proud of how much you have 

been able to do from home! I hope 

you have a fantastic break and I 
can’t wait to see you all again in January! Stay safe! Mr Kitney
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Year 4 - 
Argent 

and 
Quartz 

Merry 
Christmas 
everyone! - 
Mr Head

Have a super 
Christmas year 4 
and all your families 
too! Bring on 2021 ! 
- Miss Reynolds 

Hope you all have an 
amazing Christmas… 
See you all in 2021 
- Mrs Spillard 

Have a wonderful

Christmas year 4!

Mrs Lake
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Year 4 - 
Onyx and 
Sunstone

Wishing everyone a 
Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New 
Year! - Mrs Holmes

After a very strange year, I 
wish you and your families a very 
happy and healthy Christmas 
Year 4.  See you all in 2021!
Ms Daniells x

Wishing you all a 
lovely Christmas with 
your families and a 
bright and happy 
2021! Miss Stanton.

Merry Christmas 
Year 4 to you and your 
families! See you in 
2021! 
Miss Simmers x
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Year 5

Wishing you all a very happy, safe christmas. I’m looking forward to seeing you all soon, Mrs Oswald.

Have a lovely 
Christmas everyone!  
Looking forward to 

seeing you all in 
2021!  Stay safe,

Mr.Holliday

Merry Christmas 
everyone!  Stay safe 

and see you all in 
2021.

Miss. Weir

Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! See you in 2021,  Mrs Piesley.
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Hello Palladium, 

I hope you are all keeping well and 

you are all safe. It has been lovely to 

talk to some of you on Google 

Classroom. 

I hope you all have a happy and safe 

Christmas and New Year. We look 

forward to seeing you all in 2021!

Miss Rowson, Mrs Rayner, 

Mrs Da Costa-Grant & Mrs Battrum

Year 6

Hi Platinum,
I hope you have a fantastic 
Christmas and New Year! 

I am looking forward to seeing 
you all again in January!

Mr Kimber, Mrs Gill, 
Miss Burgoyne 

& Mrs Cresswell

Hi Titanum! It has been odd not seeing you all in person, but it has been fantastic to chat to so many of you each day on Google Classroom. Have a happy and healthy Christmas - stay safe, We are  looking forward  seeing you all in the New Year.Mrs Burr and Miss Weston

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year from 

the Year 6 Team

Be safe and enjoy the 
festive season with 

your loved ones.
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Moonstone 
I want to wish you all 
a lovely christmas, just 
as you deserve! Stay 
safe, keep well and 
happy christmas 
everyone!! Miss 
JefferyHappy christmas 

holidays moonstone, I 
hope you’ll all be safe, 
stay well and enjoy 
your festivities! Miss 
Mcroberts 

A joke from us to you, What do 
elves learn at school?
The Elf-abet!
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Entry to site Exit to site

Main pedestrian gate on Homewood Avenue, 
this is Entry only, you need to exit via another 

gate.

Gate at the bottom of the school field on 
Homewood Avenue

Gate at Ashdown house on Barrow Grove 
(there will be separate entry and exit paths)

Gate at the top of the school car park on 
Homewood Avenue

Gate at Ashdown house on Barrow Grove 

Gate on Borden Lane Gate on Borden Lane

Reminder of Entry and Exit points for when we 
return
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Year Group / Pod 
number

Drop off Time Collection Time

R - (when in full 
time)

8.30-8.40 3.00-3.10

1 8:50 - 9:00 3:15 - 3:25

2 8:30 - 8:40 3.00-3.10

3 8:50 - 9:00 3:15 - 3:25

4 8:30 - 8:40 3.00-3.10

5 8:50 - 9:00 3:15 - 3:25

6 8:50 - 9:00 3:15 - 3:25

Moonstone 8:30-8:40 3:00-3:10

Reminder of drop off and pick up times for each year group when you return
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We continue to ask that only one parent enters the school site with a child and 
that you maintain social distancing from others at all time while on the school 

site.

If you arrive late in the morning, you will need to go to the school office where 
somebody will greet you. We will only be allowing one child in at a time. 

If you are late collecting your child please go to the office and wait to be seen.



Westlands Primary School 
Newsletter 

If you develop any 

covid-19 symptoms, 

please stay at home

Please refer to all of our guidance that has 

been shared about what to do if you 

develop symptoms, are in close contact 

with somebody with coronavirus or have 

recently been abroad. 

 

 

 

 


